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Key skill for life and learning 

Concentration 

Independence 

 

Forest School Fridays 

 Children will need long sleeved, warm 

tops and trousers. Please can wellies 

stay in school. Waterproofs will be 

provided. Each class will go every 

other Friday. 
 

PE 

In PE this term we will explore various 

games skills including tennis, as well as 

gym sequences. 
 

If you have any questions or queries 

please don’t hesitate to contact us 

at school! Thank you for all your 

support. 

 

WOW!  

To kick start this topic, the children will be 

explorers for the day… Where will they go? 

What will they find out? 

 

English 

During the summer term, we will be writing 

stories about our explorer adventures, reading 

and performing poems and focussing on editing 

and improving our writing. 

 

Maths 

We will be practising skills already learnt and 

applying them to solve lots of problems. 

Justifying and reasoning will be a huge focus.   

 

Science 

In Science, we will be continuing to develop our 

investigation skills as well as learning all about 

animals and their habitats. We will also learn 

what living things need to stay alive. 
 

…will be on a 

Wednesday 

and alternate 

Thursday.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Unlocking the learning at home…  

 
 Daily reading and answering questions about what the children have read.  

 Learning and recalling the 2, 5 and 10 times tables. 

 

 

Computing 

Over the term we will become 

Zoologists. We will hint for bugs and 

learn how to collect data, organise it and 

present it using ICT. 

 

Design Technology 

 In DT, we will be creating a habitat for 

an animal from our chosen locations. 

 

RE 

In RE, we will explore faith in more 

detail and explore what it means to 

belong to a community.  

 

Geography 

Hot and cold locations will be explored in 

detail, and we will learn about the human 

and physical features of different 

locations. We will learn how to use maps 

and atlases accurately. 
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